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Dear homeowners, 
 
I recently joined the Andover 
Glen Board and look forward to 
being involved with this 
wonderful group of volunteers 
who serve our community.   
 
We have lots of ideas and goals 
for the coming year to continue 
the work of past boards in 
creating an inclusive and thriving 
neighborhood.   
 
I look forward to, and thank you 
all in advance, for your support, 
ideas and improvement 
suggestions in making Andover 
Glen the best place in which to 
live! 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Lynn Walton 
 
 
 
 

At times, we all may find 
ourselves having disagreements 
with our neighbors.   
 
Simple communication, which we 
encourage, will often solve the 
problem. Sometimes however, it 
will not, in which case please 
contact a board member for help 
before things escalate. 
 
Lastly and with the holiday 
season approaching, the Andover 
Glen board would like to 
acknowledge that we are very 
grateful for the diversity of 
people amongst us.  
 
Therefore, we wish you all a very 
healthy and happy season of the 
holiday each and every one of 
you chooses to celebrate.   
 
May it be filled with love, peace 
and compassion. 
 
The AGHA Board 
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New HOA Board 

During the board annual meeting 
on September 16, three new 
homeowners were voted onto the 
board; Ann Marie Isaac-Heslop, 
our new Treasurer; Lynn Walton, 
our new President; Dave Estes, 
our new Architectural Committee 
Chair.   

Matt Lenhart and Bill Schwab 
have departed the board, and we 
want thank them both for their 
dedication and the support they 
provided to our community for 
the last few years.   

We also had a much better 
turnout at this year’s annual 
meeting than we have had in a 
long time, so thank you to those 
of you who could attend for your 
support as this event is a very 
important part of our community. 

Event Successes 

The Annual Summer Picnic was 
again very well attended this 
year, and a great opportunity for 
the community to get together 
and meet new neighbors.  

Kids really enjoyed the water 
slide & the bouncy house, and 
the food was great thanks to the 
many great cooks in our 
community.  

A very special thank you to Jay & 
Kathy Johnson for once again 
treating us with their delicious 
ribs. 

The dumpster weekend was also 
a success and allowed many to 
dispose of their bulky and 
unwanted items. 

Thanks to everyone for abiding by 
the dumpster usage rules and 
making it easy for everyone to 
partake. 

Upcoming Events 

The board is currently planning 
for the post-holidays AGHA party 
which will be held on Saturday, 
January 25, 2020.   

More details about the event will 
follow shortly.  

Please make room on your 
calendars and be prepared to 
enjoy an evening of good food, 
good fun, and good friends. 

Neighborhood Watch 

With the holidays approaching, 
please be aware of porch pirates.  
If you see something that doesn’t 
look right, call the Aurora police 
dispatch dept. at (303) 627-3100.   

The Aurora police department’s 
general information number is 
(303) 739-6000, and for 
emergencies dial 911. 

Please check (and sign-up with) 
www.arapalert.com, a 
notification system about all 
natural or man-caused disasters 
in the Arapahoe county. 

Emails Please 

Your email address is totally safe 
with us, as we absolutely do not 
share them with anyone outside 
of the board members. 

Please share it with us so you can 
receive all HOA communications. 

Friendly Reminders 

Our covenants require an ACR 
(Architectural Change Request – 
available on the website) form to 
be completed and approved by 
the Architectural Committee 
Chair, prior to the work being 
done. 

- 15 days prior to the start date 
for minor changes such as 
painting, roofing, minor 
landscaping, siding, windows, 
rear decks and patios, etc. 
 
- 45 days prior to start date for 
major changes in landscaping, 
exterior additions, and large 
concrete projects (sidewalks, 
driveways, etc.). 
 
If these deadlines are not met, 
the board cannot guarantee your 
request will meet your expected 
start date, and under no 
circumstances can your project 
begin without written approval. 
 
Also, and per the Aurora city 
code, you cannot blow leaves in 
the streets & gutters, and you 
must shovel your sidewalks within 
24 hours of a snowfall.  
  
Lastly, solicitation is not 
permitted in Andover Glen, 
whether or not you are a 
homeowner. 
 

BOARD MEMBERS 

Lynn Walton – (303) 883-5887 
President  

Kathy Johnson – (303) 693-2264  
Vice President and Social Committee 

Carie Eisenberg – (303) 956-2967 
Secretary 

Ann Marie Isaac-Heslop – (720) 224-
4527 - Treasurer  
 
Dave Estes – (303) 667-2036 
Architectural Committee Chair 
 
Deb Jones – (303) 690-9459 
Social Committee 

Andrea Levine – (720) 838-5850 
Welcoming  

Joely Mauzy – (714) 337-2008 
Neighborhood Watch and 
Architectural Control Committee 

Gilles Esposito – (720) 327-4633 
Website & Communications 

 


